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Antoine Jbeily

From: Afif Charara

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 1:09 PM

To: adcharara@hotmail.com

Cc: Antoine Jbeily

Subject: FW: IFRS Interpretations Committee - Call for Nominations
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From: Jill Robinson <jrobinson@news.ifrs.org>

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 12:53 PM \& g 6 sl
To: Afif Charara <president@lacpa.org.|b> 9 ‘S_g
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Subject: IFRS Interpretations Committee - Call for Nominations [on)
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Sent on Behalf of Michel Madelain
Dear Colleagues
I hope this email finds you well.

We are about to embark on our appointments process for Interpretations Committee
vacancies that will arise in 2024. This will be one of my last tasks as Nominating Committee
Chair as | complete my second and final term as a Foundation Trustee on 31 December 2023,
after which my fellow Trustee and Nominating Committee Member, Ken Robinson, will take
the reins.

As is our usual practice, | am writing to ask for your assistance as colleagues both past and
present and as those who are most familiar with the uniqueness and complexities of the IFRS
Foundation's work to assist with our search for candidates to fill three vacancies on the
Interpretations Committee from 1 July 2024. This is following the successful reappointment
process that saw the three eligible members reappointed for a second three-year term with
effect from 1 July 2024.

As the Interpretations Committee is a small, technical committee, attracting relevant skills and
experience are paramount. We continue to aim to maintain an overall balance on the
Committee. Trustees will look for those who complement the qualities of the existing members
whilst replacing skills lost as the Committee membership rotates. When reviewing
nominations, Trustees will be looking at the individual's technical expertise, relevant general
experience and skills as well as fulfilling our objective of diversity and reaching a gender
balance. For this particular search, users of financial statements, preparers and those who are
based outside the European region will be of specific interest.

For your reference, our advert can be found here. It will be placed on both the Economist’s
and the Foundation’s websites. When considering nominations, please refer to the advert
where you will also find links to the relevant page(s) on our website where further details
about the role and criteria can all be found. We would appreciate that any names you suggest
for the roles above should be supported by a CV and any other relevant background details.

A response to Jill Robinson (jrobinson@ifrs.org) by 28 February 2024 would be much
appreciated.

Kind regards
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Michel Madel
IFRS Foundatic
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